comfortable having men next door and she does not feel she should have to move. Ms. Canada
stated she is against this rezoning and this may also lower her property value.

Kellie Fesler, 117 West Alden Avenue, spoke against the request. Ms. Fesler stated she grew up with
a family of alcoholics. Ms. Fesler mentioned her 19 year old son has an addiction and she supports
the people that have addictions, but if you're going to help people, they have to go through a facility
that is accountable, educated and regulated. Ms. Fesler stated it is not the location, we need to hold
the people accountable and consider how will the facility be regulated.

Beth Ann Crady, 3615 Deerwood Road, spoke against the request. Ms. Crady stated she has spent

eight years with a man that has chosen drugs over her and her daughter. Ms. Crady mentioned he

went through a program and once he was released, his life changed again for the worst. Ms.Crady

stated she spent the first twenty-five years of her life in Akron, Ohio, born and raised in some of the

worst drug-contaminated towns. Ms. Crady stated she is uncomfortable with this facility being located

so close to her property. Savannah Baker, 4046 Old Naylor Road, spoke against this request. Ms.

Baker read from the Georgia Attorney Generals Consumer Protection Division website regarding

recovering residences.

Kimberly Hall, 2215 Riverside Drive, spoke in favor of the request. Ms. Hall stated she is Brent Moore's
mother, she has been involved in her son's ministry since he started with one of her rental homes.
Ms. Hall mentioned that she checked with the neighbors consistently to make sure there were no
issues. Ms. Hall stated there is accountability in this program. Additionally, Ms. Hall stated she knows
her son's heart was never to hire the people in the house, but everyone wants to help, with no one
wanting to hire them. Amanda Moore, 3850 C L Moore Road, spoke in favor of the request. Mrs.
Moore is Brent Moore's wife and she read a letter written by her father, in support of Redeemed Living
Ministries.

Opposition - Rebuttal:

Savannah Baker, 4046 Old Naylor Road addressed the commission stated there is plenty of faith in
this community and would like this facility to be run correctly and access resources. If this is a ministry
and not a treatment facility, why is this rezoning being entertained?

Jeese Bush, 2942 Dasher Johnson Road, addressed the commission and commended those that
spoke about their personal experiences with addictions. Mr. Bush stated if the men are here for three
months, it's about numbers, this is a huge group that could fail, but this is a risk for the community.

In Favor - Rebuttal:

Walter Fish, 603 West Park Avenue, addressed the commission and stated he is 66 years old and lost
his career in Atlanta due to alcoholism. Mr. Fish mentioned the fellowship and accountability at
Redeemed Living made him a productive citizen and has kept him alive.

Kyle Dickson, 603 West Park Avenue, addressed the commission regarding the attacks on Brent
Moore's character. Mr. Dickson stated there were activities on the property this past Saturday, with
the property being already purchased, cleaning the house and property. Mr. Dickson stated everybody
there was volunteering to do this work and all of the equipment using gasoline was paid for by Mr.
Moore.

Commissioner Griner made a motion to approve the rezoning request as presented from E-A to PD-
R as shown on the site plan, Vice Chairman Wisenbaker second. Vice Chairman Wisenbaker and
Commissioners Griner and Orenstein voted in favor of the request, Commissioner Evans and Marshall
opposed. Motion carried.



